
 

PHS Class of 1975 50-Year Reunion Announcement 
 
 
Dear Classmates, 
 
Happy New Year! We hope this message finds each of you in good health and 
high spirits as we approach the celebration of our 50th Class Reunion next 
year. In anticipation of this significant milestone on the weekend of June 14, 
2025, we are thrilled to unveil our initial plans for a memorable two-day event. 
 
Day I: Kickoff Gathering Our reunion festivities will kick off with a relaxed 
gathering hosted by Mark & Irene Fillman at their residence in Friendswood. 
This laid-back setting provides the ideal backdrop for classmates and their 
guests to mingle, enjoy cocktails, hors d'oeuvres, desserts, and share old 
stories…truthful or not. This pre-reunion party has become a tradition over the 
past two decades, and we believe this informal start will not only save costs 
but also set a warm and welcoming tone for the entire weekend.  
 
Day II: Main Event The main event will unfold at a Houston area venue where 
classmates can revel in each other's company, whether dancing to familiar 
tunes, hanging out, or a bit of both. In any case, we'll ensure there's an 
abundance of food, refreshments, music, and activities to celebrate our golden 
anniversary. 
 
As we embark on the initial stages of planning, we are actively updating our 
contact list to ensure that every graduate from the Class of 1975, whether in 
the witness protection program or just off the grid, is given the opportunity to 
participate. Please assist us by reaching out to your network of classmates, 
and stay tuned for more detailed information on dates, times, prices, and 
scheduled events as we make progress. 
 
Providing Your Input To facilitate our planning, we kindly request your 
feedback on attendance, accommodation needs, and any suggestions you 
may have. Please email the following information to 
lisa.ruiz@fortdaviscowcamp.com: 
 

mailto:lisa.ruiz@fortdaviscowcamp.com


 

• Name: 
• Email: 
• Address: 
• Phone (for text messages): 
• Day I Attendance (total guests): 
• Day II Attendance (total guests): 
• Preferred Friday/Saturday or Saturday/Sunday: 
• Hotel Nights Needed: 
• Interest in Joining the Committee (Yes/No): 
• Comments: 

 
Rest assured that this information will be kept confidential. 
 
We eagerly anticipate not only receiving your responses but also the prospect 
of reuniting with you all for our 50th class reunion. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
PHS 50-Year Reunion Committee 
 


